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EARLALL CONTACT SEMINAR
- European competence development

It is with great pleasure that Region Vastra Gotaland, in conjunction with EARLALL’s General
Assembly in G6teborg 15t — 2nd October invites HR managers within EARLALL member regions to
attend a contact seminar on competence development.

The contact seminar is based on the idea that different HR manager from across Europe meet to
communicate and exchange ideas regarding transnational projects aimed at co- workers professional
development. Focus will be on Automotive industry, tourism and care of the ageing
population.

Region Vistra Gotaland hopes that your. member region will consider this opportunity to send this
invitation to HR managers who are sincerely interested in transregional competence
development projects.

Region Vistra Gotaland has made pre-bookings at a selection of hotels. Last day for booking these is
the 15t of September. If you are unable tobook before that date you are kindly asked to make you
own bookings. Please contact Mrs Lampinen for further information.

When: Goteborg 2nd October 2009
Time: 09:00-14:00
Where: University of Goteborg

Who: HR managers from private and public sectors who
are responsible for competence development

To register your interest, please contact:
Marja Leena Lampinen, Region Vistra Gotaland '

E-mail: marja-leena.lampinen @vgregion.se R E G I O N
Phone: 0046-31630916 4 VASTRA GOTALAND



